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FROM THE HOUSE COMMITTEE 
CHAIRMAN  

 
I would like to take a moment to thank all of our 
volunteers that have helped around our Post. 
There are way too many to name and surely I 
would leave someone out and they would get of-
fended. Without all of you we would not have the 
great Post we do. We have a lot of things happen-
ing all month and without our volunteers we would 
not succeed. We are working very hard to get a lot 
more events and daily things going on here in the 
Post and we need our member support to make 
them work and for them to be successful. 
                                                         Continued…. 

 
                                                   

….continued 
We know that there are things here in the Post 
you may or may not agree with but sometimes 
things have to happen that have a very good 
reason. We have a monthly House Committee 
Meeting and everyone that wants to come is 
welcome. I would ask that just because you 
may not agree with one of our decisions you 
don’t go around the Post or Canteen spreading 
hate and discontent. You are more than wel-
come to follow the appropriate chain of com-
mand and voice your concerns. The Canteen is 
not the place to do it. 
 
    Richard “ Skeeter” Burgess  

                          House Committee Chairman  
                  Post 4225 

 

FROM THE COMMANDER 
Another Month has gone by and we are progress-
ing well. There are many more things that will be 
happening at the Post in coming months as well. 
Join in and be part of what makes us who we are 
and what we area about. Our final nominations 
and elections will be on April 6th at our General 
meeting. I urge you to come out to support your 
Post with this important issue. If you have some-
one in mind that you believe would be an asset to 
the overall operation of of our Post, now is the 
time to have your input to this process. 

I would like to thank all who have come out to sup-
port our events, raffles, dinners and canteen. I 
would like to see more General members involved 
in these activities as our great Auxiliary sure 
makes us look a little bad when it comes to partici-
pation and volunteering. Let's not forget our great 
Bartenders for their hard work and efforts to have 
the best canteen in the District. I have traveled to 
all the Posts and wouldn't trade ours at all. Let us 
all continue to work together as one Post with the 
goal of keeping our reputation of being the friendli-
est Post in Florida intact   

Stay well and safe. Hope to see you at the Post  

         
                            In Comradeship,  
   

                                           Fred Sailor 
                                      Post Commander 

FROM THE CANTEEN MANAGER 
Welcome to April and the beginning of our 
warmer weather. With our warmer weather you 
will probably be becoming more thirsty so stop 
in and quench your thirst with a couple of cold 
beverages!! 
We will be starting our Queen of Hearts on the 
15th of May at 7pm so come in and get some 
tickets for your chance to win.  
We will be shuffling our first group of cards and 
putting them in their envelopes at 7pm on May 
8th. Everybody is welcome to come in and help 
shuffle and put the cards in envelopes and re-
shuffle them and put them on the board. 
At that time we will be going over the rules so 
come in and get the info straight from the 
Queen of Hearts Committee. Don’t forget to 
Get in Our Gun Raffle and July 4th Post Raffle. 
 

 Richard “ Skeeter” Burgess 
Canteen Manager      
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FROM THE CHAPLAIN 
I hope everyone had a great St. Patrick's Day and 
plenty of Corned Beef and Cabbage and those 
small red potatoes. 
Let us remember and honor those brave Ameri-
cans that served in Vietnam, Korea, Europe and all 
over the globe that we may have One Nation Under 
God. Thank You Lord for thes brave souls. 
Without them look at the alternative…..Ukraine!! 
 
 
Keep these Comrades and Sisters in your prayers: 
 
Ron Morrison 
Jean Morrison 
Celeste Newell 
Jonathan Perez 
Carolyn Boles 
Carol Koert 
Andy Murphy. 
Richard Kieser ( AAA Wayne ) 
 
                               Luv Ya All and stay warm. 

 
                  Wally 

 
A little More info for our D.A.V. Members: 

If you go to our local D.A.V. go straight to the bar-
tender and get your Parking Pass and install it on 

your vehicle They will be towing cars that don’t 
have their parking stickers on them. 

 

FROM THE AUXILIARY 
PRESIDENT 

 
Here we are in April, with a lot of things 
happening this month. 
We are hosting a District Luncheon on 
Wednesday April 6

th
 please come out and 

show the rest of the District how we do 
things. 
We have our nominations and elections at 
our next Auxiliary meeting on Wednesday 
April 13

th
, please take some time and con-

sider who you would like to nominate for 
officers or if you would like to take an office 
yourself, and please take a minute to un-
derstand the duties of the officers. 
Our meals and events have gone well. 
Thank you to everyone who has been 
working on and supporting these and thank 
you for your continued support of the can-
teen. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at the post. 

 

 
 

Todd Sailor 
 
                              President  

 VFW Post 4225 Auxiliary 

 

 
                                          

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 



HOURS OF OPERATION 
TUESDAY—SUNDAY     10 am—8 pm 

407-507-3894 

   BOOSTERS 
 
 

Nov. 2021 
Gary Spear 

Robin Krewson 
Wendie Nicholson 

Fred Sailor 
Linda Kerr 

Tammy Snider 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE NEED BOOSTERS 

 
If you would like to 
become a Booster, 
please give your 

name & $10 fee per 
year to one of the 

Bartenders.  
Your Booster is good 

for 1 year from the 
date above you name. 

            IN MEMORY OF 
 
Wendie Nicholson in Memory of 
her Husband Thomas Nicholson 
and their son Blake Nicholson. 
 
 
Robin Krewson in Memory of 
 Michael O’Dowd and Bryon Beise 
 
Sherry Harlan in Memory of  
Connie Parrish and Judy Sultan 
 
Skeeter Burgess in Memory of 
Bernie Mc Donald 
 
Wally Wallace in memory of his 
wife Cruz Maria ( Mary ) Wallace  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to commemorate a 
loved one, please give the infor-
mation to the bartender with the 
full name of the person who is 
commemorating and  the full 
name of  the person you wish to  
commemorate. 

 

 



APRIL 2022 MEALS 



RAFFLES & NEW WEEKLY EVENTS 

 

 
 
 
 

 

July 4th Summer Raffle 

 

 Seafood Boiler / Turkey 

Fryer 

3 Ltr. Oak Whiskey Keg 

Drink Glasses  

Cooking Condiments and 

More 

 

$5.00 for 8 Tickets 
 



APRIL 2022 EVENTS & NOTICES 





KISSIMMEE MEMORIAL  
VFW POST 4225 

504 S RANDOLPH AVE 
KISSIMMEE, FL 34741-4173 

PHONE: 407-847-7855 




